School Attendance by Class

Flamingos 86.92% Kingfishers 98.97% Jackdaws 99.35% Hummingbirds 96.21%

Whole School Attendance this week is 95.36%

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and spent on whatever they would like for their class.

This weeks £10 voucher goes to JACKDAWS

Ofsted The staff and I would like to thank you all for your overwhelming support during our Ofsted visit earlier this week, it meant so much to all of us. The full report should be with us within 30 working days and I look forward to sharing the outcomes with you when I am allowed to. The Ofsted inspectors were very impressed with the children; comments like 'they are lovely', 'articulate' and 'very engaged with their learning' were mentioned many times throughout the two days.

Consents/Trip lunch orders Could we please ask that if you are sent any trip consent forms or trip order forms these are completed before the deadline date. Thank you.

Parents Evening This will take place on 12th and 13th November in the school hall. You will be able to make bookings from 9.30 am on 5th November through ParentMail. Afterschool club will be running on this day, although there will be no 10 minute crèche. Pupils will not be allowed to attend the Parents Evening.

School Disco The school disco will take place on Friday 8th November 2024.

KS1/Reception disco 3.15-4.15 followed by snacks, drinks and film club until 5.15

KS2 Yrs 3-6 Snacks, drinks and film club after school, followed by disco 4.15-5.15

£4 per child, payable via Parentmail

If your child does not wish to attend, please let the Office know so we can remove them from ParentMail. Also, if you are able to help out, could you let a member of The Friends know or the school office. Thank you.

Harvest Festival We would like to say a big thank you for your generous contributions to the harvest festival. The items will be taken to the Norwich Foodbank to help local families in crisis. Your support will make such a difference. Thank you again.

Olivia in year 6 was so inspired by Harvest festival she brought some of her own home grown produce in to display. Well done Olivia, the Turban Pumpkin is amazing!



World Mental Health Day World Mental Health Day takes place on Thursday 10th October. As part of the day, the National Literacy Trust promotes the Take 10 To Read initiative, due to the known links between reading for pleasure and positive mental health. All classes will be Taking 10 To Read during the day and having the opportunity to enjoy some reading for pleasure time. Obviously we have books in school for children to read but if your child is in the middle of a book at home that they would like to bring in, or has a particular favourite, please encourage them to bring it with them for the day.

The symbol for World Mental health Day is a green ribbon. This is also the colour of the Calm Colour Monster. In return for a donation, children may come to school wearing an item of green clothing in place of their normal school uniform. All donations will be used to purchase sensory items for use in classrooms to help the children.

Message from Norfolk, Essex and Suffolk Teacher Training (NESTT) NESTT is formed from a merger of two well-established school-based teacher training providers who between them have over 50 years of experience of successful teacher training in the East of England. Teaching is an incredibly rewarding career - and it is important to have the best quality training to start you on your professional journey. We are proud to work in partnership with NESTT to offer placements for trainee teachers at our school. To find our more and book into a recruitment information event visit https://nestt.org.uk/

Bawburgh Youth Club 27th September